
CITY OF OAKLAND       

ONE FRANK H. OGAWA PLAZA   CITY HALL   1ST FLOOR, #104   OAKLAND   CA 94612 

Public Ethics Commission     (510) 238-3593
Enforcement Unit FAX (510) 238-3315 

TDD (510) 238-3254 

April 13, 2021 

Alexis Schroeder 

Via e-mail 

Re: PEC Complaint No. 21-03; Notice of Withdrawn Complaint 

Dear Ms. Schroeder: 

The City of Oakland Public Ethics Commission would like to notify you that it is closing 
your complaint(s) (#21-03) for alleged Oakland Government Ethics Act violations against 
Mr. Stroup and the City of Oakland Planning and Building Department. This is in 
response to our telephone conversation on April 12, 2021, in which you made a request 
to withdraw your complaint.  

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention.  If you have any questions, you can 
reach me at (510) 238-4976 or Kjohnson3@oaklandca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Kellie F. Johnson 
Enforcement Chief 
City of Oakland Public Ethics Commission 
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